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Monday 21st March 2021 

 

Dear families, 

Re: The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe Film Consent 

Last half term, the children enjoyed reading The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe. During assessment week, on 

Thursday 31st March and Friday 1st April, we would like to share the movie adaptation of the novel to the children.  

The film is rated PG (parental guidance) due to battle scenes and mild fantasy violence in addition to short scenes 

of mild threat some children may find frightening.  

If you would not like your child/ren to watch the film adaptation of The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe, please 

inform your child’s class teacher in writing via email through the office by Wednesday 30th March 2022.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

Miss Wainwright  
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